
VINNIES WINTER APPEAL 
Thank you for supporting the St Vincent de Paul  Society’s winter appeal. 
Donations can be made by visiting vinnies.org.au or by calling 13 18 12 or 
by EFT to the St Vincent de Paul Society Bank CBA BSB:067 601 Account 
Number 10178303. Envelopes are also available at all churches and on 
the reading table outside the office. 
 

AUTOMATED EXTERNAL DEFIBRILLATOR (AED Machine) 
We now have an AED Machine in the foyer of John Paul II  Church.  
Instructions will be given at a later date. In the mean time anyone with 
first aid training feel free to familiarize yourself with the location and 
operation of the device. At all times ring Triple 000 for assistance. 
 

VOLUNTEERS 
A reminder that all involved in ministry in the parish are asked to confirm 
their willingness to return to these roles in coming weeks. Please email or 
call the parish office. 

  

NOVENA FOR THE SOLEMNITY OF OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL 
A Novena of Masses and Prayers will be offered at the Carmelite 
Monastery from 7th – 15th July. 
Intentions may be sent to Mother Teresa Benedicta via post (7 Cambridge 
St., Launceston) or tascarmelvoc@gmail.com 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Saturday  6:00 pm Church of the Incarnation (Reconciliation 5:30) 
Sunday   8:30 am John Paul II (Live streamed) 
    10:30 am Corpus Christi 
   6:00 pm Corpus Christi 
 
WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Wednesday   No Mass 
Thursday    No Mass 
Friday    9:30 am Corpus Christi 

 
 

A Letter from Fr Peter 
Dear Friends,  
My sincere thanks for your concern and support during my 3 weeks in 
hospital and time of convalescence. Happy to say I am now back home at 
Dodges Ferry and improving day by day.  
I am overwhelmed by the number of people praying for my recovery. Your 
prayers have been answered as I have survived what was a serious 
accident. Perhaps more turned to prayer than I ever inspired by my 
preaching!  
 

I would like to pay tribute to all who cared for me, doctors, nurses and 
ward staff, ambulance etc. both at the Royal Hobart and St John’s Hospitals. 
They were helpful, efficient, positive and friendly. Nothing was a problem.  
Not only am I so grateful for your support, but my 3 weeks in hospital 
affirmed many aspects of my priestly life with so many hospital personnel 
recalling baptisms, funerals, school activities and other occasions. This is a 
real boost.  
 

You could have thought falling off a ladder was more in character for me 
than if I had broken a leg practicing Ballet. “Bob Builder” has been 
grounded and now has a ladder for sale! The only ladder I will be interested 
in (with diminishing enthusiasm during this messed up AFL season) will be 
how high the Bombers are on the ladder.  
 

I would be grateful if you would convey my gratitude to your people for 
their concern and support, and feel free to use any of even all of this letter 
if it is helpful.  
 

Looking forward to touching base with every one and thanking you 
personally.  
Yours in Christ  
Peter O’Loughlin  

Bellerive - Lindisfarne  Catholic Parish  
2 Alma St, Bellerive   Email: bellerive@aohtas.org.au  
PO Box 987, Rosny Park, 7018  Website: www.cdtas.org.au/bellerive 
Phone: 6245 0501   Fb/Instagram: @belleriveparish 
    Fr Richard Ross PP     

Next week’s Readings: Is 55:10-11; Rom 8:18-23; Mt 13:1-23 
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